Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on January 23, 2020 at 2:50 p.m.

TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

502 Deaderick Street, 4" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

January 23, 2020

Melvin J. Malone, Esq.

Butler Snow

150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600
Nashville, TN 37201

Re:  Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company Regarding the 2020
Investment and Related Expenses Under the Qualified Infrastructure
Investment Program Rider, the Economic Development Investment Rider and
the Safety and Environmental Compliance Rider, Docket No. 19-00105

Tariff Filing No. 2020-0004

Dear Mr. Malone:

This is to acknowledge receipt of Tennessece-American Water Company’s tariff filing
2020-0004 enclosing Sixteenth Revised Sheet No. 12-Riders-1. The filing was received
on November 15, 2019 with an effective date of January 1, 2020.

In accordance with TPUC Rule 1220-4-1-.04, a tariff becomes effective 30 days from the
official filing date, provided it is not suspended by the Commission. The tariff will be
effective January 1, 2020 at the request of the Company, in accordance with these

requirements.

Please reference the tariff number above in any correspondence regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

Wichdlv M
Michelle Mairs
Deputy Director of Utilities Division
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